
 
Discussion with Kyoto Prefectural University’s Delegate
 

December 18, 2018 
 
On December 18, 2018, MUPY’s IR committee member, namely Dr. Somnuk Bunsupa, welcomed Prof. Yasushi
Nakamura from Faculty of Life and Environmental Sciences, Kyoto Prefectural University, Japan. On
this occasion, they discussed about a future collaboration regarding herbal medicine.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2396


